
40 Acres Field Trip 

 

 

 
The 5th Graders will be going to the Erwin Center 
on Wednesday, November 20, 2019 to see the Lady 
Horns take on UTRGV.  This is an AVID sponsored 
field trip.   

 

Your child will need to bring a sack lunch.  The 
Erwin Center has a clear bag policy, so your 
child’s lunch must be in a clear gallon sized baggie. 
If your child will need a sack lunch from the 
cafeteria, please let your child’s homeroom 
teacher know as soon as possible. 

 

Your child may wear UT gear if they wish to.   


